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With the swearing in of the new Prime Minister and his Cabinet in Ottawa this week, small
business owners are anxious to be updated on the changes and updates to funding programs
that will be made by this new government in the coming days, weeks, and months.

  

The Liberal government has pledged a commitment to supporting small businesses and the
economy, leading us to be optimistic about the potential for new and improved funding
programs for small businesses and farms in Canada. Existing programs will continue to be
offered in the near-term, but program information changes regularly.

  

In order to make sure that your business has the most up to date funding information, it is of
great importance that you contact the Canadian Grants Business Center in order to apply to
the existing and new programs as they become available.

  

 

  

Contact us now to find out  more!

  Canadian Toll Free 1-888-231-0075
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